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May, 2013

Bourns Switch Power Product Line
Discontinues DC/DC Converters

Due to a lack of sales volume and diminishing demand, Bourns has decided to discontinue all 
remaining DC/DC converter products. 

MM1301

S20A Series  S6A Series

S32A Series  SPT Series

SC6A Series  SC20A Series

SC15A Series  SC10A Series

SBC2A Series  SB6A Series

We regret that replacement products are not off ered at this time. Customers must notify Bourns 
in writing within 30 days of receipt of this notifi cation if they consider the discontinued product 
to be “sole sourced” by Bourns. In such cases, Bourns will work with customers to negotiate an 
appropriate End-of-Life purchase for the discontinued products.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please feel free to contact Customer 
Service/Inside Sales. 

http://www.bourns.com/Contact.aspx



